
 

Dear Colleague, 
It is with great pleasure that we extend an invitation to you to attend the First Nyhan Symposium on Saturday, February 9, 
2008.  The keynote speakers were all trainees with Dr. Nyhan at formative points in their careers, and their caliber will make this 
symposium a superb tribute to Bill Nyhan’s many accomplishments over the past decades.  Please join us. 

  

 
 
Bruce A. Barshop, MD, PhD 
Professor of Clinical Pediatrics 
Biochemical Genetics Program,  
Division of Genetics 
UCSD- Rady Children’s Hospital San Diego 

 
 
Gabriel Haddad, MD 
Professor of Pediatrics and Neurosciences 
Chairman, Department of Pediatrics 
Physician-in-Chief,  
Rady Children’s Hospital San Diego 

 

FIRST NYHAN SYMPOSIUM 
Saturday 9 February, 2008 

08:00-16:30 

 

No-cost CME, up to 5.5 AMA PRA Category 1 credits™.   
See our website, http://biochemgen.ucsd.edu/Symposium 
Please RSVP by email:  mailto:bbarshop@ucsd.edu 

 
 

UCSD School of Medicine 
An educational event of  

Rady Children’s Hospital San Diego 
 
 

 
 

Venue: 
 
Skaggs School of Pharmacy 
Health Sciences Educational Center (lower level).  
UCSD School of Medicine 
(see map posted on   
http://biochemgen.ucsd.edu/Symposium) 

 

RSVP    
Attn:  Bruce Barshop  FAX:  619-543-3565 
bbarshop@ucsd.edu  TEL: 619-543-5237 

Attendee Name  

  Requesting box lunch 
  Requesting CME 
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